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Night works 

                   

 

The South Australian Government has committed  

$9.9 million to upgrade the Ethelton Railway Station. The 

upgrade will include new and more accessible platforms, 

improving passenger safety and experience.  

What’s happening 
We will be working on the rail corridor to get ready for pouring 

concrete for the new platform. 

From Sunday 29 September to Friday 4 October 2024, work will be 

undertaken after the last train of the day and before the first train the 

next morning. 

From Friday 4 October to Tuesday 8 October 2024, work will be 

ongoing both day and night while the trains are not running. 

Substitute buses will be available during this period. 

How this affects you 
Please follow traffic management directions on Wirra Drive and 

Causeway Road while works are in progress. Speed and lane 

restrictions will be required while works are underway. 

Some noise disturbances can be expected at times while these 

works are completed, however, the work will be managed to minimise 

disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. 

To accommodate the works, there will be some temporary closures 

along the Outer Harbor Line between Woodville and Outer Harbour 

Stations.   

For further information about public transport services, including 

timetables or to plan your journey please visit 

www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

When 

Sunday 29 September until 
Tuesday 8 October 2024 

Hours of work 

Sunday 29 September to 
Friday 4 October, 7pm – 
4am  

7pm Friday 4 October to 
4am Tuesday 8 October 
(day and night works) 

Where 

Ethelton Railway Station  

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1800 794 880 
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